From: registrar

Sent: July-27-17 2:40 PM

To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 9:45 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jeff Goodall

-- Phone --

-- Company --
N/A

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| am greatly concerned that continually increasing electricity rates will discourage investment from outside Ontario, and
that manufacturers / employers in Ontario may feel compelled to leave. We used to be the economic engine of Canada,
now we are a have-not province, as well as the most heavily-indebted sub-sovereign entity in the world.

A further energy-cost increase could be the final nail in the coffin.

-- Attachment --





